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Inviting ALL 2nd grade boys to help us with our magical
night at the Lil’ Miss Pageant on May 13th at 7pm in the
Richmond City Theater (the Old City Building- 9 West Main)!!

If you are willing to help, please come to practice at 5:00 pm
on May 13th at the Old City Building. Parents, there is no
need to stay with your boys during rehearsal.

Have your parents come pick you up at 5:30 for dinner and
then back to the City Building by 6:30 to be ready for the
pageant. You will help walk the girls onto the stage during the
Pageant. Please come dressed in your best clothes.

If you have questions please text Rhonda Davis at
435-881-1713 or email bdavis6789@yahoo.com.

Please fill this section out and return it to the office at the
school no later than this THURSDAY May 9th. (Sorry, no late
entries... we need time to gather supplies for each qirl)

Child’s Name:
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